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Dear parents/ carers, 

I hope you had a lovely weekend.  

This week we will finish our learning about the topics for this term and complete all our work in 

books.  

In English we will be learning about climate change and write poems linked to this theme. We will 

watch different videos, look at photos from various parts of the world and learn some new key 

vocabulary.  

In spelling we will continue following the Read Write Inc spelling scheme and look at some new 

spelling rules. The spellings for this week are: plain, plane, hear, here, mail, male.  

Please continue to read at home with your child and sign their reading journal. We have done lots 

of different activities in class to encourage the children to read regularly as we really want them 

to develop a lifelong love of reading. 

In maths we will continue learning about Multiplication and Division.  The times tables test will be 

on Friday and the focus will be the 11 times tables.  

PE days are Wednesday and Friday. Please make sure PE kits are in on these days uniform.   

Homework this week will be My Maths. It will be set on Thursday and needs to be completed by 

the start of the new term.  

We will have a number of activities to celebrate Christmas and the end of term.  

Today we watched the KS1 nativity in school.  

Tonight we will have a music concert at 6pm in the school hall. The children who are learning to 

play a musical instrument and choir members have been invited to perform and I am sure it will be 

a lovely event.  

On Wednesday it is Christmas dinner day.  

Next week on Wednesday morning we will have our Christmas service which will be held at 

Tankersley St Peter’s Church. All families are welcome to attend.  

Next week on Thursday morning we will watch a brass concert by the year 5 pupils in school.  

Thank you for your support.  

Mrs Cooper 


